
 

Madrasah Zeenatul Islam 

283 – 287 Stoney Stanton Road  
Coventry, CV1 4FR  

http://www.madrasahzeenatulislam.co.uk 
info@madrasahzeenatulislam.org.uk 

Tel: 07534 601578 

 
 19th March 2020 

Dear Respected Parent/Guardian, 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

As you are aware the government has announced closure of all schools due to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus). 
In line with the announcement made by the government we will be closing Madrasah at 7PM from today, 
(Thursday 19th March), until further notice. 

Whilst the closure is in effect please ensure your children/child learns the set lessons and revises at home. 
This will ensure the continuation of the madrasah syllabus. We have given your child a “Learning plan” 
which will explain what needs to be learnt on a daily basis and the students are required to do daily revision 
of their An-Nasihah syllabus. It is imperative that your child continues their Madrasah education at home. 
Please ensure an appropriate timetable is established and adhered to. 

Students in Hifz Class MUST learn their Dhor, Sabaak Para and Sabbak on a daily basis, please supervise your 
child to ensure they are learning as per what they have been set by their Ustaad. The Ustaads have kindly 
said they are willing to listen to your Hifz class student’s sabaak over the phone or via skype, or other forms 
of communication that is available to the Ustaad. This must be arranged with the Ustaad prior to calling the 
Ustaad.  The Ustaads numbers are below, please do not pass these numbers on to anyone else.  

All our communications including a return date to madrasah will be via the following platforms; please 
ensure you are connected to one of these platforms: 

1. Madrasah website : https://madrasahzeenatulislam.co.uk/ 
2. Masjid Website: http://www.masjidzeenatulislam.org.uk/ which will connect you to 

the Madrasah website. 

3. WhatsApp: We will circulate information via WhatsApp. 
4. Email: We will email you as long as we have your email address 

The Madrasah is here to support you, if you have any concerns, or need to discuss anything please feel free 
to contact one of the numbers below.  

Mufti Iqbal Gangat: 07588 566343 
Hafiz Muhammad Bhayat: 07786 392944 
Hafiz Jabir Khalifa: 07534521544 (for Class 1B and Class 2B enquiries) 

If you are having issues with teaching your child’s sabaak or are unsure then please contact one of the  
numbers above, we will try and help and if need be, we will consult with your child’s teacher and get back to 
you. 

For Hifz Class students, can the parents please contact the Ustaad on the number below, to arrange for the 
Ustaad to listen to you child: 

Hifz Class A – Mufti Usamah: 07948 146808 
Hifz Class B - Maulana Abdullah: 07925 792088 
Hifz Class C – Hafiz Zubair: 07388 910559 

 
We should continue to pray that this difficulty is made easy for all of us, that we are protected from the 
virus, and that the virus is eliminated for all mankind, and encourage our children to do the same.  
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